Information for Worshippers:
These are general guidelines for participating in “in person” worship. These guidelines are
designed with the idea of minimizing touch points and maintaining physical distancing.

a

If you feel unwell, or have had close contact with someone who is unwell, please stay
home and join us online.

Masks are required at all times (including in rest rooms), except children 2 years of age
or less.

Please enter the church by the upper doors unless elevator access is required.
No handshaking or hugging.

There will be no food or drink allowed in the building with the exception of the worship
team and speaker who may have a bottle of water, kept with them at all times.

Please note the blue tape on the floor to guide you in navigating your way.

If it is communion Sunday, there will be a table set with pre-filled communion cups at the
sanctuary door. Please pick one up on your way in if you wish to partake.

As you enter the church, an usher will help you find a seat. Family units must sit
together. Youth and children must sit with their families and remain with them at all
times.

One family may use the crying room at a time. All toys have been removed. Please bring
your own toys to entertain your children. Anything left behind must be disposed of.

Children’s activity bags have been removed. Again, if your child needs books or coloring
pages, please supply them yourself.

There will be an abundance of hand washing soap available in the restrooms as well as
a hand sanitizing dispenser in the Welcome area. Please make use of these things.

At this time we will be unable to offer childcare. Access to the fellowship hall, kitchen,
and classrooms will be restricted except in the case where the service is live streamed to
the fellowship hall monitor to accommodate more attenders.

There will be a box at the exit door of the sanctuary for people to drop their tithes and
offerings in. It will be for the general fund. However, if you wish to designate your offering
for benevolence, missions, etc., please write that in the memo field or place offering in a



labeled envelope before placing it in this box.
[ Ushers will assist in an orderly exit from the sanctuary, one row at a time.

[ After exiting the sanctuary, please proceed directly to the parking lot and to your cars. If
you wish to socialize, please do so in the parking lot by your cars, observing physical
distancing and masking.

[ Someone will be assigned to wipe down the touch points (door knobs, railings, light
switches, etc.) upon leaving. Since the virus does not live on surfaces more than 72
hours as long as the building remains unoccupied for that period of time, there is no
need for more intensive cleaning.

We realize these requirements may seem stringent, however they are necessary to keep all
safe and comply with the governor’s orders. If you have any additional questions or concerns,
please reach out to one of the deacons. As state regulations change, we will update these
guidelines.



